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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Update 
 
On Friday, 26th May 2017 we will be having a ‘forget me not’ day in school to 
raise money for Simra’s garden. The children will be asked to wear something 
blue or something with flowers on.  We will be asking for a donation on the 
day for non-uniform which will go towards creating Simra’s Garden.  Thank you 
to those of who have already donated. Please still join in and wear something 
blue.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs A. M. Lee 
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